Minutes (Draft)
Quincy

April 28, 2021 5:30 PM
Via Zoom
All MVP meetings are offered virtually during the ongoing COVID19 crisis

Call to Order @ 5:32 PM by Mel Strahm
Attendees: Mel Strahm, Mandi Fullerton, Maggie Hennessy, Willow McGill, Cindy Thackeray

Approve Agenda—Mel motioned that the agenda be approved with the addition of the Quincy Site update. Willow 2nd. Unanimously
approved.

Approve March Meeting Minutes-- Maggie motioned to approve, Cindy 2nd. Unanimously approved.

Public Comment
No Public Comment was made

New Business

6th Grade Graduation Gifts-- Cindy says a 6th grade graduation will be held this year at the fairgrounds. Cindy would like to provide
gifts and decorations to them. Mel motioned to approve $425 to go towards graduation. Mel 2nd. Unanimously approved.

Site Funds Earmark--

Mandi stated that after all the year to date approved expenditures are paid out, the Quincy Site funds would be under $1400, so no
earmarks need to be made this year. Mandi motion to have any unused funds by June 30th that exceed $1500 to be earmarked for the
New Quincy Facility needs, Cindy 2nd. Unanimously approved.

Yearbook Lottery-- This item has been tabled.

Staff Appreciation-- Mel would like to open a tab at Quintopia up to $200 for staff to each get a basket of fries. Maggie motioned to
approve up to $200 to be spent on Quintopia, Willow 2nd. Unanimously approved.

MVP All Site Meeting Report
Mel gave a summary of the meeting to members present. Maggie shared the current site balance with members present, roughly $4200.

Quincy K-12 Support
Mel mentioned that this week is Spirit Week for the K-6 students. Maggie said the Quincy facility project is coming along nicely and on
track.

Fundraising / Event Planning
Fundraising Ideas/Funds Needed-- New Quincy Facility: Maggie suggested a Color Run in September to help raise funds for the new
Quincy facility.

Unfinished Business & Announcements

Java Joe's Fundraiser & Incentives-- Mel gave an update on the Java Joe's so far. Katelyn Johns class won the ice cream incentive. A
final update will be given at the May All Site meeting

Cohort Challenge-- Not much to report right now. Maggie asked that all reimbursement receipts be turned in by May 31st.

CASA Grant-- The grant has been submitted and Mel will follow up to see if Quincy was awarded the funds or not.

Co-Op Grant Opportunity-- Seems to be going well. Mel thinks it is up over $400.

Known Items for next meeting:
2021 Senior Class Funds

Indoor Plant Start Supplies
Color Run-- June

Adult Dance--August

Adjournment—Meeting adjourned at 6:28 PM by Mel Strahm. Next meeting will be May 26, 2021
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